
P-04-655 Demanding our Rights for the Welsh Language in the Private 

Sector. Correspondence – Petitioner to the Chair 17.12.15 

Dear Chairman of the Petitions Committee, William Powell AM 

I write to you following Welsh Language Commissioner’s announcement on 2 

December this year outlining the timetable for setting Welsh-language 

Standards for certain categories of private company. The announcement is 

available here:  

http://www.comisiynyddygymraeg.cymru/english/news/Pages/Commissione

r-presents-further-standards-reports-and-announces-the-next-steps-in-

introducing-Welsh-language-standards.aspx  

We would stress that the Commissioner's announcement does not meet the 

requirements of our petition, which refers specifically to a timetable for 

including the telecommunications sector in the Standards regime. Indeed, 

the announcement contradicts what the Welsh Language Commissioner told 

us at a meeting on 26 October this year, namely that she would announce a 

timetable for all private sectors named in the Measure, including 

telecommunications and telephone operating companies, in her 

announcement before the end of the year. 

We would ask you to call on the Commissioner to appear before the 

committee to explain why she has not stayed true to her word and to explain 

the absence of a timetable for applying standards to the telecommunications 

sector in particular. 

Thank you again for your consideration of our correspondence. Please do not 

hesitate to contact us if there is any other matter for which you require 

further information or clarification.  

Yours faithfully, 

Manon Elin James  

CWLC(5)-01-16 (p.2) Petition by Cymdeithas yr Iaith

http://www.comisiynyddygymraeg.cymru/cymraeg/newyddion/Pages/Comisiynydd-yn-cyflwyno-mwy--o-adroddiadau-safonau-ac-yn-cyhoeddi%E2%80%99r-camau-nesaf-wrth-gyflwyno-safonau%E2%80%99r-Gymraeg.aspx
http://www.comisiynyddygymraeg.cymru/cymraeg/newyddion/Pages/Comisiynydd-yn-cyflwyno-mwy--o-adroddiadau-safonau-ac-yn-cyhoeddi%E2%80%99r-camau-nesaf-wrth-gyflwyno-safonau%E2%80%99r-Gymraeg.aspx
http://www.comisiynyddygymraeg.cymru/cymraeg/newyddion/Pages/Comisiynydd-yn-cyflwyno-mwy--o-adroddiadau-safonau-ac-yn-cyhoeddi%E2%80%99r-camau-nesaf-wrth-gyflwyno-safonau%E2%80%99r-Gymraeg.aspx
http://www.comisiynyddygymraeg.cymru/cymraeg/newyddion/Pages/Comisiynydd-yn-cyflwyno-mwy--o-adroddiadau-safonau-ac-yn-cyhoeddi%E2%80%99r-camau-nesaf-wrth-gyflwyno-safonau%E2%80%99r-Gymraeg.aspx






 

 

William Powell AM 

Chair, Petitions Committee  

 

 

 

10 March 2016 

 

Dear Bill 

Petition No. P-04-655: Demanding our Rights for the Welsh Language in the 

Private Sector 

Thank you for your recent letter asking the Committee to take into account the 

above petition when following-up on the evidence session held with the Welsh 

Language Commissioner in December 2015. 

You will wish to be aware that we discussed the matter of Welsh language 

standards in the private sector with the First Minister when preparing for our 

Legacy Report. The transcript of that meeting is available on the Committee’s 

webpage.  

In our Legacy Report we recommend that our successor committee undertakes a 

review of the next round of Welsh language standards, as well as undertaking 

post-legislative scrutiny of the Welsh Language Measure (Wales) 2011. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Christine Chapman AM 

Chair 

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/documents/s44275/24%20September%202015.pdf

